10 DOWNING STREET

From Yhe Private Secretary 25 June 1982

Falkland Islands: Plessey

I copied to you earlier the exchange
of correspondence between the Prime Minister
and Sir John Clark about the rehabilitation
and enlargement of the airport at Port Stanley.
Copies were also sent to the Ministry of Defence,
the Department of Trade and the Cabinet Office.

I shall assume, unless informed to the
contrary, that the FCO will take the lead in
providing a co-ordinated reply of substance to
Sir John Clark. I think the Prime Minister
would like to see a draft of this.

| BOLES

John Holmes, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.




